
Credit card theft under investigation
Wednesday, June 05, 2013 12:01 AM - 

An employee at a business on Gressel Drive in Delphos reported Monday that an unknown
subject had gotten into her locker and stolen a credit card. The victim found that multiple
charges were made on the card before it was cancelled.

  

This incident is under investigation by the Detective Bureau.
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